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Good evening,

I wish to formally submit opposition to the bill being tabled which widens the margins of legal abortions in Qld.

It seems morally reprehensible to me that the rights of an unborn child is completely overlooked in an effort to
 honour the rights of a mother. Babies of very early gestation who are born prematurely are given fantastic care
 and protection in Qld hospitals, as they should be. Why does one child of the same gestational age (with the
 same sensation, intelligence etc) get showered with care, and another get ripped from the womb and killed,
 based on a parents preference or negligence?

The current laws offer a better balance, and the bill tabled should not be adopted.

Regards,

Anna Cuthel
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